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17 December 2024 

Secondary - A Level Business Studies  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear parent / carer  
  
We are delighted to inform you that our students in Year 13 A Level Business Studies have been 
invited to attend a Tutor2u - A Level Booster Workshop. The day will consist of an intensive 
workshop provided by Tutor2u, an organisation which provides students with help and support 
preparing for their A Level exam.  
  
The workshop will take place on Thursday 13 March 2025 from 10:30am to 3:15pm and is taking 
place at Cineworld, White Rose Shopping Centre in Leeds. We will travel by the school minibus, 
departing at approximately 8:45am and will return students back to their home school for 
approximately 4:15pm, traffic depending. Students will then be expected to may their own way 
home.  
  
Students will have the opportunity to purchase a McDonalds breakfast enroute if they wish.   

The cost of the trip is £47.50 per student, which includes transport and insurance. If you would like 
your child to attend the visit, please make payment via the Arbor parent portal by 12:30pm on 
Friday 17 January 2025. To do this, please log into the portal and search for Activities/Trips. By 
making this payment, you are consenting to your child attending this trip.      

 
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here  

 

Students will be given the opportunity to buy lunch in The Light Centre if they wish and will be 
allowed to separate, in small groups.    
 
Yours faithfully  

  
Mrs L Smith  
Head of Department – Business and ICT  

 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App

